
 

 

 

 
 

 

Dear Fifth Grade Students and Parents, 

  

 The Fifth Grade Team is looking forward to working with you during the 2024-2025 

school year.  School supplies which will prove to be helpful throughout the school year 

include: 

Basics 

Box of Pencils (Preferably 12 or 24 Pencils) 

 

Headphones/Ear Buds 

 

Pencil Pouch 

 

Highlighters 

 

2 Dry Erase Markers and Eraser 

 

Tissues 

 

Classes 

1-One inch Binder (Social Studies) 

 

1-One inch Binder (ELA) 

 
1- One subject Notebook (Mathematics) 

 

 

 

 

5th Grade Open House will be Monday, August 19 @ 4:00-6:00pm 

 


